
I am forever grateful to  
Rabbi David Balto.  
 
I was diagnosed with appendix cancer, April 15 2018.  
 
My surgery took place at the Washington Hospital Center April 30th 2018.  
I spent 6 weeks in the WHC receiving after my Surgery.  
 
Rabbi, David came to visit me everyday morning, noon & night.  
 
 
Rabbi David prayed with me & for me and my family for the difficult time in my life.  
 
Rabbi David brought me literature to make my time go by faster. Rabbi David is a very 
thoughtful and kind and caring Rabbi.  
 
David changed and adjusted my mindset by keeping the faith in our Lord.  
 
Rabbi David is incomparable!!  
Rabbi David is the best.  
 
Thank you from the bottom of my Heart 
 
Rabbi David GD Bless you and your family.  
 
Much love from the Isom Family 
 
Warm Regards  
Daniel 
 


